
As of Dec. 31, 2024, Michigan law states that 
retailers can only sell cage-free eggs. You will 
notice this change in our stores as we remove 

conventional eggs from our assortment. 
Due to recent nationwide supply shortages 
on cage-free eggs, there has been a drastic 
increase in costs to source cage-free eggs 

that will meet our strict quality standards and 
comply with this new law. We thank you for 
shopping with us as we work hard to fill our 

shelves at the best available prices


